
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE  SEPTEMBER 17, 2007 
 
REQUEST FOR STAFF SUPPORT FROM THE CLERKS DEPARTMENT  
 

Recommendation 

Councillor Shefman requests that the Greening Vaughan Advisory Committee (GVAC) receive 
Secretariat support from the Clerks Department  
 
Economic Impact 
 
N/A  
 
Communication Plan 
 
N/A 
 
Background – Analysis and Options 
 
The above-mentioned Committee requires support staff for the recording and preparation of 
minutes at their monthly meetings. 
 
Purpose  
 
To obtain support from the Clerks Department for official minute taking for these meetings.  
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council. 
 
Regional Implications 
none 
 
Conclusion 
 
The support from the Clerks department will be of great assistance in ensuring that a proper 
record is maintained for this committee during its tenure.  

Attachments 

none 

Report prepared by: 

Debi Traub, Council Executive Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Councillor Alan Shefman 


